
 

Jet Class Newsletter 

25.11.16 – Term 2 

What have we been learning? 

Jet class loved their trip to Cineworld to watch ‘Capture the flag’, we have been writing character 

descriptions of the main characters from the film building on our English skills from last week.  

We have all completed our Bob on the moon stories and cannot wait for you to read them, they 

are very exciting! 

We have been very fortunate to have a lovely lady called Susan Davey teaching us singing every 

Wednesday. She has been helping us learn the words to our Christmas play songs. We sound 

amazing! 

Below are some of our Jackson Pollock creations from last week. Can you guess how we created 

them? 

                                                     

What’s happening next week? 

Next week we are going to be creating our Bob on 

the moon animations using the learn pads. The Year 

5 children from Pearl class are going to support Jet 

class with their learning. We can’t wait! 

 

 

We will also be developing our addition and 

estimation skills to solve mathematical challenges 

sent from Bob on the moon. 

Reminders 

Please send in all costumes on Monday 28th 

November so we can check we have everything we 

need for the dress rehearsal. 

Mrs Withers has kindly found a link to some of the 

Christmas songs for our play on the internet. If you 

want to support your child learning the songs below 

is the link. 

http://www.edgyproductions.com/shop/an-out-

of-this-world-christmas/ 

Christmas performances date: 

Wednesday 7th December @ 2.45pm 

Thursday 8th December @ 9.30am 

Animation and coffee morning Wednesday 14th 

December @ 9.30a 

Children will now be tested on their spellings on a 

Monday not a Thursday. 



 

 

 

 


